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Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 

Here at Chase Terrace Academy we are looking forward to welcoming you into our 

school for our Open Evening.  This is an important time for you and your child and allows 

us the opportunity to showcase the wonderful work of our school, by our staff and 

students.  This opportunity allows you to experience our school first hand and ask any 

questions you may have about Chase Terrace Academy.  To enable us to maintain a 

safe and meaningful experience for families, we have limited tickets available at half 

hour time slots through the evening, and we have also provided recordings on our 

website.  

Open Evening – Tuesday 27th September 2022 6pm – 8.30pm 

If you would like to attend in person, we look forward to seeing you on the day.  On our 

school website, there will be a booking system for you to book a ticket to attend.  There 

will be limited tickets available every half an hour from 6pm to 8pm.   

During your visit there will be an exciting opportunity for your child to complete a quiz 

and win a prize. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ms Nicola Mason     Ms Laura Wilson 

Headteacher      Assistant Headteacher 


